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KNIFE RIVER PRODUCTION UPDATE & LOOKAHEAD 

NOTES: 

• HDPE pipe installation has been the talk of the week 

as Knife River has been working with Systems West 

Engineering, HHPR and OSU to finalize amendments 

to the grand scope of the HDPE Pipe install to 

commence in the coming weeks. 

• Knife River has been working with PP&L to adress an 

existing power line at the intersection of 15th street 

and cascade that does not have adequate cover 

to comply with city of bend standards. We are in the 

process of coming up with a plan to lower the 

existing line to ensure adequate cover for future 

roadway. 

• Next week we should expect to start finishing up 

some dry wells and beginning final infiltration testing 

with HHPR to evaluate performance and ensure OSU 

is receiving an adequate product for future 

improvments. 

• Quality Drilling was on site Friday to proceed with 

drilling and blasting selected dry-well galleries. 2 

shots occurred for a total of 6 DW galleries blasted 

 

 

 

 


